
nov 15, 2022

the seasons of life

"to everything there is a season, a time for every 
purpose under heaven." eccl 3:1

there was a man who had four sons.  he wanted his sons 
to learn to not judge things too quickly.  so he sent 
them each on a quest, in turn, to go and look at a pear 
tree that was a great distance away.

the first son went in the winter, the second in the 
spring, the third in summer, and the youngest son in 
the fall.

when they had all gone and come back, he called them 
together to describe what they had seen.

the first son said that the tree was ugly, bent, and 
twisted.

the second son said no – it was covered with green buds 
and full of promise.

the third son disagreed, he said it was laden with 
blossoms that smelled so sweet and looked so beautiful, 
it was the most graceful thing he had ever seen.

the last son disagreed with all of them; he said it was 
ripe and drooping with fruit, full of life and 
fulfillment.

the man then explained to his sons that they were all 



right, because they had each seen but one season in the 
tree’s life.

he told them that you cannot judge a tree, or a person, 
by only one season, and that the essence of who they 
are – and the pleasure, joy, and love that come from 
that life – can only be measured at the end, when all 
the seasons are up.

if you give up when it’s winter, you will miss the 
promise of your spring, the beauty of your summer, 
fulfillment of your fall.

don’t judge a life by one difficult season.  don’t let 
the pain of one season destroy the joy of all the rest.

-------

yes, there are seasons to our life.  many may not live 
to see all the seasons and should not put off things 
for a more "convenient" time.  it's a funny thing bout 
convenience.  if something is not a priority, it is 
just an option.  a life of convenience is a life that 
is "conveniently" thrown away.

i don't know what season you may be living in at the 
moment but God knows and He never changes seasons.  He 
is a constant.  remember that and also remember: "there 
is no moment more precious than the exact moment one is 
living.  and that exact moment has a lot to do with how 
future moments play out."

"trust in the Lord with all your heart, and lean not on 
your own understanding; in all your ways acknowledge 



Him, and He will direct your paths." prov 3:5-6


